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Due to the storage policy change in
Workspace for Education, we will no longer
provide Gapp services for unit and club
applications.

Subjec：Due to the storage policy change in Workspace for Education, we will no longer provide Gapp
services for unit and club applications.

Description：

In response to Google’s storage policy changes and capacity limitations, we will no longer1.
provide Gapp email and related services for unit and club applications starting December 29,
2023.
Units and clubs that have already applied can continue to use the service without disruption.2.
If there are any questions, please call Ext. 31000.3.

計算機與通訊中心
網路系統組 敬啟
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